
Welcome to The Swainswick Newsletter. We will be sending these out every two weeks to share the 

amazing things that are happening at our school. This will evolve over time but might include what 

has been happening in each class and will include any important information that you will need to be 

aware of.  

Nativity  

We had two fantastic performances this year in Swainswick Church. It was so special to have 

everyone together as a school community. Thankyou to all the parents, staff and children that 

made this a very magical occasion.  

A message from me 

This is the final Swainswick Newsletter of the year! I wanted to say a huge thankyou to you all for a very 

supportive Autumn Term, and I look forward to seeing you all in January. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Mr Hall  

The Swainswick Newsletter  



 

 

Important dates to remember  

First day back—Monday 6th January 2025 

Cyber Security Workshop—Thursday 16th January at 3.30 pm 

 
Whole school         

attendance so far this 
1/2 term is…. 

93.74% 

 

A budding your author!  

Everett from Hazel Class has raised £35 for the school by creating his own comic 

books. He based them on Captain Underpants, where he used the characters, 

but changed the storylines to come up with his own hilarious plots.   

The one I read was about an alien attack on a school where all the toilets came 

to life! Very funny indeed.  

Well done, and a huge thank you for all your hard work.  

Trust Newsletter 

We are delighted to share with you our Winter 
edition of the Parents’ & Carers’ Newsletter 2024-
25. 
  
It is absolutely full of stories showcasing the huge 
range of activities enjoyed by children and staff 
across our Trust family. 

Please click on this link 

Cyber Security  

Avon and Somerset Police are running a free cybersecurity workshop just for parents at school and we'd love 
for you to join! With children spending more time online, it’s important for us to know how to keep them safe. 
The session aims to look at what the current online concerns are, how they can be mitigated at home using 
both technical and non-technical measures and then how to become more cyber aware.  

When? Thursday 16th January 2025 
What time? 3.30-4 pm  

Where? Hazel Class  

 We are The Curious!  

On Wednesday, Hazel Class visited We The Curious, for a super science day. We had lots of fun exploring different areas 

and enjoyed taking part in a science workshop about light and shadow.  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsway.cloud.microsoft%2FKD3sHc52C9kghji0%3Fref%3DLink&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cf85606ebfd1945fa1a8008dd1e93709e%7C912786cd1df04ebe8f3f5f44c5f47805%7C0%7C0%7C638700340810866221%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3

